How to redeem your
earned prize book

Come to the library courtyard on Tuesday or Thursday from 1:00-3:00.

Wait behind the line for your turn to browse the prize books. Only 1
family unit or 1 person will be allowed at the prize book cart at a time.

When it is your turn sanitize your hands before you touch any prize
books.

While you are looking for your prize book you will try not to touch
your face, nose or mouth.

When you are finished selecting your prize books you will tell the li-
brarian your username in Beanstack.

You will sanitize your hands when you have finished.




